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In Spring 2023, I received the General Education course review decision for ENGL 2010. The 
General Education Committee provided the following recommendations for improvements: 
 

The committee suggests considering ways to integrate opportunities for students to examine 
and explore the relationships among language, power, and knowledge (question WR 4.1). In 

considering, question WR 5.1 it may also be worthwhile to consider ways/modes of 
representing language, thought, and or argument. 

 
Below are the two questions from the student survey that were referenced in these 
recommendations for improvements: 
 

Questions related to the PLOs for Writing 
 

 
 

 



In Fall 2023, I presented the General Education Committee’s recommendations to faculty who 
teach the ENGL 2010 course.  
 
Regarding the first recommendation made for Question WR 4.1, faculty have opted to address 
this recommendation. Currently, faculty are actively involved in endeavors to incorporate 
opportunities for students to investigate and delve into the connections between language, power, 
and knowledge within the ENGL 2010 course. 
 
Regarding the second recommendation made for Question WR 5.1, faculty concurred that 
exploring methods of representing language, thought, and argument was valuable. Nonetheless, 
faculty have chosen to hold this recommendation under consideration without any specific action 
being pursued at this time. 
 
 
 


